
Monday 19th June 2023 

Dear Year 6 parents and carers,  

As you know, the end of Year show for Year 6 is Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. Please 

can I ask you to provide the costume below for your child and send to school in a named 

carrier bag no later than WEDNESDAY 5th JULY. If you have any issues please let us know 

as soon as possible so we can help in plenty of time.  

Ooompa Loompas  Traditional costume  

           

Willy Wonka  Traditional costume as already discussed.  

Augustus  A baggy sweater and joggers so we can stuff them! 

Charlie  Ripped jeans/joggers, jumper/t-shirt with holes in.  

Violet  Purple leggings and t-shirt.  

Veruca  Posh outfit  furs, dress, jewels.  

Mike  Cool geek style, check shirt, braces, glasses.  

Grandmas  Shawl and mop cap, white t-shirt and jeans.   

Grandads  Flat cap, braces, white t-shirt and jeans.  

All other actors  White t-shirts and jeans.  

We will be printing images on the white t-shirts so it would be really helpful if these could be 

sent in as soon as possible.  

Thank you for your support,  

Helen Sullivan  

 


